
Please Note: 
 
The Planning Commission inbox has received several 
emails with comments regarding the Newport Hills 
Shopping Center Redevelopment proposed amendment. 
These have been added to the public record for the 
application, and are now available to the public and 
Commissioners online.   
 
Please follow the link.  Under the banner entitled “2018 
Comp Plan Amendments (Schedule and Applications)” 
you will find the application submitted by the applicant 
for this plan amendment. 
 
Click on the banner entitled “What’s Coming Up Next” 
scroll down, and you will find several links to public 
comments organized by date range. 
 
Please access the composite public comment record that 
has been submitted for this plan amendment at this 
location. 

https://planning.bellevuewa.gov/planning/comprehensive-plan/comprehensive-plan-amendments/

